
 

 

June 18, 2020 

For Immediate Release  

PVNC reaches tentative collective agreement with occasional teachers 

PETERBOROUGH – Peterborough Victoria Northumberland and Clarington (PVNC) Catholic District 
School Board and PVNC Occasional Teachers are pleased to announce a tentative agreement on local 
terms and conditions. 

The Board and Ontario English Catholic Teachers’ Association (OECTA) members representing occasional 
teachers have been negotiating virtually through videoconferencing and came to the tentative 
agreement on June 18, 2020. 

“This tentative agreement is great news. We are pleased to move forward with our hard-working 
occasional teachers as we continue to face unique and challenging times ahead,” said Joan Carragher, 
Superintendent of Human Resources. 

“I am very proud of the hard work the OT OECTA team put into compiling the proposal,” OECTA Local 
President Kelly McNeely said. “Again, with the occasional teacher collective agreement we were able to 
make some gains for our members. The collaboration between the two teams, being led by chief 
negotiators on both sides, worked respectfully achieving these successes. Congratulations to everyone 
involved.” 

Earlier this month, the Board and the PVNC Unit of OECTA announced a tentative agreement on local 
terms and conditions for full-time elementary and secondary school teachers.   
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For more information, please contact Galen Eagle, PVNCCDSB Communications Manager, at: 
(705) 748-4861 ext. 245 or geagle@pvnccdsb.on.ca 


